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VISA WAIVERS FOR NON-RESIDENT MOROCCAN PENSIONERS 

 
The Government of Gibraltar, after consultation with both the Moroccan Workers’ 
Association and the Moroccan Community Association, has agreed to waive, with 
immediate effect, the visa requirements for entry into Gibraltar to all non-resident 
Moroccan nationals who have opted to collect their respective pensions locally. 
 
These visa waivers will only be issued, upon application, to Moroccan non-resident 
pensioners who already hold a 2-year Multiple Entry Visa when the Multiple Entry 
Visa has less than 30 days’ validity remaining. The visa waiver will be valid for a 
maximum period of 2 years, renewable, provided the holder’s passport remains valid. 
It will enable the holder to enter Gibraltar once every month and remain for a 
maximum period of 7 days. 
 
Applicants must apply in person to the Royal Gibraltar Police Immigration section 
located at Duke of Kent House, Secretary’s Lane, during normal counter hours: 
Monday to Friday from 09:00 to 12:45.   
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